From:

Sent: Sunday, 16 July 2023 7:04 PM

To: Records Department

Subject: [EXTERNAL] DA2023/0130 - Proposing of construction of landfill in Lidcombe Church St

I CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Hope this email finds you well.

My name is and | am writing to express my strong opposition to the proposed construction of a rubbish landfill in Lidcombe. | am the resident of this
community are deeply concerned and firmly object to this project, as it will have severe negative consequences for our environment, public health, and overall
living standards. | current live in with my family and our house is exceptionally close to the location of landfill and is greatly concerned about

the health and well being of my family living in the areas.

One major concern is the expected increase in traffic if the landfill is built. Lidcombe already struggles with congestion, and the addition of garbage trucks and
other vehicles associated with the landfill will exacerbate the problem. This will lead to more delays, frustration, and safety risks, particularly for pedestrians
and residents in close proximity to schools and residential areas.

Another significant issue is the potential air pollution resulting from the landfill. Landfills emit harmful gases and chemicals, such as methane, carbon dioxide,
and volatile organic compounds. These pollutants pose serious health risks, especially for vulnerable individuals, including children, the elderly, and those

with respiratory conditions. Allowing the landfill to proceed would jeopardize the well-being of the residents and compromise our right to breathe clean and
healthy air.

Moreover, the presence of a landfill near residential areas would significantly lower our living standards. Unpleasant odors emanating from the landfill would
permeate the air, making it difficult for residents to enjoy outdoor spaces and diminishing the value of our properties. This would have long-term financial
implications for homeowners and undermine the overall quality of life in our community.

We urge you to immediately halt the construction of the rubbish landfill in Lidcombe. Instead, we demand that alternative and environmentally responsible
waste management solutions be pursued. It is essential to collaborate with neighboring communities to develop a regional waste management strategy that

prioritizes recycling, composting, and other sustainable practices. This approach will ensure a healthier environment and a higher quality of life for all
residents.
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We expect the concerns and well-being of the Lidcombe community to be given serious consideration as you make decisions regarding this landfill project.
Our voices must be acknowledged and respected, as we are dedicated to preserving the well-being and prosperity of our community.

Thank you for your prompt attention to this matter. We demand immediate action to address our concerns and to protect the best interests of the Lidcombe
community.

Best Regards,
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